
The Van Buren County 
Road Commission will be 
completing a project on 

CR 215 between 44th 
Avenue and 48th Avenue 

in Lawrence Township.

The project consists of 
crushing and shaping the 
existing asphalt, drainage 
improvements, widening 
the road, and repaving. 

The road will be closed to 
through traffic. The detour 
follows CR 673, 52nd Street, 

and 34th Avenue.

Questions about this 
project may be directed 

to Dave Mills at 
269-674-8011 ext. 229.

PROJECT ALERT
Starting week of April 14

Follow us on social media!

www.vbcrc.org
269-674-8011

This project is 
funded by The Van 
Buren County Road 

Commission and 
Federal Aid 

funding. 


